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I believe that dogs should be an acceptable tool to use while targeting lions. Cougars 

have become greatly over populated and in order to preserve the elk and deer 

populations you need dogs to effectively hunt cougars. Each county should be able to 

vote on whether it is necessary for their specific county as each county has a 

different population of cougars. Grant county alone has an abundance of cougars, 

which is constantly chipping away at elk herds and deer populations. 


